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Ref Planning Application P/16/060 Holy Vale Farmhouse

Our concern is the parking provision in the application; with the number of
proposed dwellings being 9 units, this could mean up to 15 vehicles for parking
as visiting friends from around the island often have cars.

The proposed parking spaces do not allow for this number. One of the spaces
blocks an existing right of way. The other 5 spaces allocated on the plan are so
tight as to be impracticable.

It is also important that the road into Holy Vale be kept clear for emergency
vehicles. The roadway is only 8ft wide at its narrowest point.

A dedicated car park in the clothes line field would seem to be the best
solution practically and aesthetically.




